


environmental effects and cultural impact assessments at this stage and the council will have 
the opportunity to provide further comments to the panel.  
 
Please provide comments via return email within 10 working days to ensure that the Minister 
takes them into consideration when making his decision. Note that the Minister is not required 
to consider any comments provided after this time. 
 
If it is more efficient for you to discuss the application, please contact the Ministry for the 
Environment’s Fast-track Consenting Team at fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz to arrange 
an appointment. 
 
  
  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

  
  
    

Rebecca Perrett 
Acting Manager, Fast-track Consenting Team 
 
  
Appendix: 
 

A. Details of proposed project 
 
Attachments: 
 

1. Application to refer the Worker Accommodation—Hansen Road Project to an expert 
consenting panel, including supporting information (Databox link) 

2. Response template for written comments 
  
 
cc: Fiona Blight, Manager Resource Consents,  
  

s 9(2)(a)



Appendix A – Details of proposed project 

Project Applicant Details 
Worker 
Accommodation—
Hansen Road Project 

No. 1 
Hansen 
Road 
Limited 

The project is to construct a residential development 
for the purpose of providing worker’s 
accommodation at 1 Hansen Road, Frankton, 
Otago consisting of 7-8 buildings 10-18 metres (3 to 
6 storeys) high. The project will include 400-600 
residential units, communal utility facilities, ground-
floor retail/commercial space, new infrastructure 
and internal roads, parking and pedestrian and 
cycle paths. 




